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     DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD.   

 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
May 15, 2009 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE:  Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) Submissions EB-2008-0106 Supplemental 
 
Further to my submissions in this matter sent to the Board on May 15, 2009 on behalf of FRPO, in the 

flurry of deadlines at week’s end and my inexperience in these matters, I neglected to include my 

submissions on cost awards.  This was drawn to my attention in reviewing the submissions of others. 

It is our position that FRPO has been involved responsibly and has contributed actively in this 

proceeding and, therefore, would respectfully request that 100% of its reasonably incurred costs be 

awarded.    

I apologize for the lack of inclusion of this request with our final argument and trust that this 

supplemental submission is sufficient.  If not, please contact me and I will provide a more appropriate 

submission. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 

 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
  
cc: V. Brescia (FRPO) 
 


